
From: Michael Olivier <olivier@c100la.org> 

Sent: Monday, April 9, 2018 7:24 AM 

To: Pat Forbes 

Cc: Adam Knapp; Aimee Richard; Arlene Adger; Barbara Marrable; Becky 
Perret; Cami Barlow; Commissioner Mike Strain; Dan Rees; Danica 
Adams; Darryl Gissel; Don Pierson; Dr. James Richardson; Enger 
Kinchen; Jacqui Vines Wyatt; Jane Lambert; Jayne Norton; Jeff Haley; 
Jimmy Durbin; John Gallagher; Johnny Bradberry; Jonathan LeMaire; 
Julie Simms (jmullis@C100LA.org); Karen White; Kimberly LaMotte; 
LaSonta Davenport; Lauren Tichenor Nichols; Lori Dupont; Mayor Dave 
Norris; Mayor Ollie Tyler; Mayor-President Joel Robideaux; Michael 
Faulk; Michel Zambo; Nancy Collie; Paine Gowen; Randy Clouatre; 
Representative Edward Ted James (2); Representative J. Rogers Pope; 
Representative Robert Shadoin; Rhea Victorian; Rhonda Byrd; Robert 
Bizot; Roland Dartez; Sabrina Sentino; Sean Reilly; Senator Dan Blade 
Morrish; Shauna Sanford; Shawn Wilson; Susan Wassan 

Subject: Re: Restore Louisiana Task Force Conference Calls 

 

Received, thank you. 

 

On Sun, Apr 8, 2018 at 7:15 PM Pat Forbes <Patrick.Forbes@la.gov> wrote: 

Restore Task Force Members, 

  

Attached please find two documents for your review prior to our calls this week. The first 

describes a proposal regarding direction of the state’s approach to watershed-based floodplain 

management.  As you may have heard, Louisiana was allocated over $1.2 billion from the 

“Hazard Mitigation” CDBG-DR funds in the Federal Budget ACT of February. This money is 

provided as a resource to make impacted communities more resilient during and after future 

disasters.  The Governor expects the watershed-based floodplain management effort to guide 

the investment of these funds. 

  

mailto:Patrick.Forbes@la.gov


The second document describes two separate proposals. The first is regarding reallocation of 

funds between two rental recovery programs and the second proposes a Public Service program 

to assist Sheriff’s offices that were impacted by reduced tax revenues after the floods.   

  

We are currently planning to offer a resolution for approval related to each of the three 

proposals at Friday’s Task Force meeting.  We look forward to discussing all the proposals on 

the calls this week and to seeing you all on Friday.   

  

Pat 

  

--  

Michael Olivier 


